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Minister for Health/Deputy Carey
D6il Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare St.
Dublin 2

Re: 12134/23 To ask the Minister for Health when all oe sioners in the Mid-
West reqion who worked in the health services will receive the public pav

Dear Minister/Deputy Carey

I refer to your recent representation regarding the above named and I wish to advise
you of the following.

We are currently working on the Pay Awards due to Retirees pre 2010 for the Mid-
West area. Payroll Mid-West are currently working on the 1st and 2d February 2022
Pay Awards for pre 2010 Mid-West Retirees and hope to have them paid out in their
April 2023 Salary. The October 2022 pay award will be implemented in due course
once validated and applied to the system.

I trust this answers your query and if you have any further questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,

/..\

Marian Quinn

Payroll Manager.

increases due: and if he will make a statement on the matter.


